
 
   

    
 
 
  

    
   

     
   

   
    

     
   

  
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT OF COUNTY 
TO PURCHASE REAL PROPERTY 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors intends to 
purchase an undeveloped 54 acre property located at the terminus of Allan Way in the 
City of Santa Rosa, being further described as APN 038-261-010, from William 
Robotham, as successor Trustee, under the Florene May Heck 1986 Trust, dated May 
22, 1986, as to an undivided ½ Interest, and Thomas Florian Frazer, a Married Man, as 
to an Undivided ½ Interest, for a purchase price of One Million Three Hundred and Fifty 
Thousand Dollars ($1,350,000). The property would become an addition to the Taylor 
Mountain Regional Park and Open Space Preserve. The Board of Supervisors will meet 
on December 10, 2019, at 9:00 a.m., in the Board Chambers in the Sonoma County 
Administration Building, 575 Administration Drive 102A, Santa Rosa, California, to 
authorize the purchase of the property. 

Public notice of the County's intention to purchase the property shall be published once 
a week for three successive weeks in accordance with Government Code Sections 
25350 and 6063 


